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Presbyterian exists to ensure all of the patients, members and communities 
we serve can achieve their best health. 

www.phs.org/centennialcare/pregnancypassport 

Feb. 1, 2024 

Subject: 2024 Rewards Program Name Change  

Dear Provider, 

Presbyterian Health Plan, Inc. (Presbyterian) is committed to creating reward options that positively 

impact our members and communities. We want to thank you for helping us promote our member 

rewards programs. As of Jan. 1, 2024, the program “Baby Benefits” was renamed “Pregnancy Passport.” 

The program requirements and incentives will stay the same and provide the same great support for our 

members.  

If you have any questions, you can reach out to the Presbyterian Performance Improvement department.  

As always, thank you for partnering with us to improve the health of our patients, members and 

communities we serve. 

Sincerely, 

Rhonda Cabbage 

Director- Performance Improvement  

Presbyterian Health Plan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Presbyterian Performance Improvement Department 

 
Hours: Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

 
Phone: (505) 923-2074 

Email:  performanceimp@phs.org  

 
Mailing address: P.O. Box 27489, Albuquerque, NM 87125-7489 

Location: 9521 San Mateo Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87113 

mailto:performanceimp@phs.org

